
 

 

INTERRA GYM RIBBON CUTTING HELD AT GOSHEN COMMUNITY SCHOOLS  

December 8, 2021 – Interra Credit Union recently announced a partnership with Goshen Community Schools 

resulting in the naming rights of the Goshen High School gymnasium facility. A ribbon cutting ceremony was held on 

Saturday, December 4 to officially announce and recognize Interra Gym.  

The naming rights of the high school’s gymnasium is part of a five-year financial partnership between the credit 

union and school system. Interra Gym provides exclusive naming rights to Interra Credit Union and financial support 

for the school corporation to be utilized for facility updates, improved equipment, athletic events, and more.   

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.5 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving more 

than 86,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble 

counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com.  

 

Interra’s Chairman of the Board, Tim Yoder, center, and Chief Operating Officer, Andy Marshall, fifth from right, are joined by other Interra staff, GCS staff, 
students, and Goshen community members for Interra Gym’s ribbon cutting ceremony held on Saturday, December 4.  

Photo courtesy Branden Beachy. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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